
    

Newsletter Week 5 Term 3 2020 

Ian McKelvie visit 

It was great for the Y4-8 students to meet MP Ian McKelvie yesterday. The kids had done some research 

and written some questions for Ian. He was really impressed with the questions and the behaviour of the 

group. Well done seniors. 
 

Playground development 

We are soon to have a tunnel installed that kids can climb through and slide over and a surface put under 

the 2-swing set and the basket swing. We are finding that the bark keeps bunching up and the weed-mat 

underneath is exposed and can be a trip hazard – please be careful while using this equipment until we get 

the new surface down. 

 

PRIME maths books 

The BOT have funded this new resource and the juniors have trialled it this week…comments so far include 

“OHHHHHH – do we have to stop – I JUST WANT TO DO A FEW MORE PAGES!” – Steele, and “I really 

like this maths!” – Tamara.  

The practice books will come home when they are finished so you can keep them as a record of learning…pop 

in and have a look at them when you are next in to school. 

Cancelled events  

The football (SOCCER!) tournament is now cancelled – thanks Covid 19. 

‘Famous’ ex-students 

We’d like to create a wall display showing some ‘famous’ ex-Sanson students. If you know of any of our many 

success stories out there, get them to send a photo and write a paragraph about themselves (or you could 

write up a summary for them if you have a photo) so we can show our current kids what they could achieve 

as they get older.  

This could be in any area - academic, sports, cultural, the arts, drama, higher learning, business etc.   

Volunteers 

We need a hand to deadhead all the agapanthus on the driveway and tidy up the garden around the Library – 

if anyone can help we’ll provide them with a gardening team. 

Wig Wednesday  

Wednesday 9th September – so be prepared and get your favourite wig out  

ready for the day.  

  
MP Ian McKelvie chatting to   

seniors about the size of the Rangitikei 

electorate.  They also learnt that the  

Rangitikei electorate is one of the 

oldest in New Zealand.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Term 3  Week 5 

18th August 2020 

Regards Jude and the TEAM  Together,Everyone, Achieves, More  
 


